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Customer Notification 

Classified as Business 

Purpose 

This is to inform Danfoss customers of changes to the Danfoss Turbocor® (DTC) website  
https://www.turbocoroem.com/. 
  
We have redesigned the landing page to provide a better user experience. The website now includes 
various menu categories at the bottom of the landing page. Refer to Figure 1 – DTC Website Landing 
Page for an example of the new layout. In addition to the layout change, we have included more service-
related resources for technicians. 

 

 
Figure 1 – DTC Website Landing Page 

 
Access to Engineering-level information will continue to be restricted and access will only be approved 
for OEM employees involved with the design and application of the chiller.  
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Classified as Business 

Summary 

The website landing page now provides service technicians with an expansive selection of service-related 
resources. As a result, OEM access will no longer be required to download the service-related resources.  
 
We will be reviewing our database of users and those who are not involved with the design and 
application of the chiller may have their access restricted to service-related information. 
 

Action Required 

Got to www.turbocoroem.com to access the Danfoss Turbocor® service-related resources. 
 

Need Assistance  

For more information, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 
turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com. 
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